
Addendum to School Whistleblowing Policy 

 

If the concern is about a member of staff excluding the Executive Headteacher then concerns 

should initially be expressed to the Executive Headteacher.  

 

If the concern is about the Executive Headteacher, initially the concern should go to either the 

Head of School or the Chair of Governors, whose details can be gained from the school office or 

the website. 


